
Letter of Apology and Notice of Retraction 

Dear The Winners, 

My co-authors and I submitted a journal article titled "The Outbreak of COVID-19 and Islamic Stock 

Market Responses in Indonesia”, which has been published in The Winners Vol. 22 No. 2 (September 

2021). 

In this regard, I respectfully write this to the Editor-in-Chief of the Winners journal. I am aware that 

the published article causes an ethical violation of the publication due to translingual plagiarism. The 

article contains a completely similar content as a student thesis from IPB University (Institut Pertanian 

Bogor)1. The similarity lies throughout the body of the article manuscript from the title to the 

references, while the difference lies only in the author of the script. 

Therefore, I respectfully ask to retract the article "The Outbreak of COVID-19 and Islamic Stock Market 

Responses in Indonesia” written by Rianda Rizky Permata, Budi Purwanto, and Wita Juwita Ermawati. 

I apologize to the Editor-in-Chief of The Winners, managing editors, and The Winners journal 

publishing team. 

Thank you for your attention. 
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Best regards, 

 

 

Rianda Rizky Permata 

Author 
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